
OUR SAFE CARE COMMITMENT
The Works is Commitment to Keeping You and Your Children Safe 

While You Pursue Your Health & Wellness Goals! 

Here are some of the steps we are taking to prevent the spread of COVID-19. 

WE SCREEN to protect you, your families and our staff:
	 • Children will be screened for symptoms when arriving at their program site, per state 		
	 guidelines.
	 • Please do not send children if they are sick or experiencing a cough, sore throat, runny 		
	 nose, or fever. 
WE CLEAN our hands and spaces, and make it easy for you to do the same: 
	 • Anyone entering The Works will be asked to sanitize their hands. Hand sanitizer stations 		
	 are also readily available throughout the facility. Children will wash/sanitize hands 			 
	 upon arrival in program, as well as before and after transitions from inside to outside. 
	 • Parents will not be allowed into the program area. 
	 • There is a 30-minute time block between program sessions to allow for extra cleaning. 
	 • A new set of clean and sanitized toys will be provided for each one-hour program session.
	 Toys will be gathered and cleaned at the end of each program time slot, according to 		
	 Wentworth-Douglass Hospital’s toy cleaning policy.
WE PROTECT everyone in our environment:
	 • Everyone in our facilities, both staff and patients, will be wearing hospital-issued surgical 		
	 masks provided by The Works. Please wear the mask during drop-off and pick-up. 
	 Children will not be required to wear masks once inside the program 
	 • Everyone should practice good physical distancing - keeping at least 6 feet apart from 		
	 others. Children’s program activities will maintain 6-ft distancing whenever possible. 
	 • Our program capacity allows for 40-sq-feet of space per child in accordance with state 		
	 requirements. For this reason, pre-registration will be required for all children’s programs.
Additional safety measures that we have implemented include:
	 • There will be no food permitted in the program areas. 
	 • The Playhut will not be proving diapering services at this time.
	 • One Program Staff will be appointed daily to sign children in and out. 
	 • Children’s belongings will be kept separated and must be brought home at the end of 		
	 each program. 

Please let us know if you have any questions about Supervised Children’s Programs and our enhanced 
safety protocols. Program staff can be reached by calling 603-742-2163 x735 or email Jennifer Brown 
at Jennifer.Brown@wdhospital.org 

I have read and understand the above information about The Works Youth Programs:

Please Print: Parent/Legal Guardian Name: 				    Child Name: 

Parent/Legal Guardian Signature:					     Date:

Staff Witness:

Youth Programs

For a schedule of Children’s Programs and details on how to register, visit theworkshealthclub.com #healthymindshealthybodieshealthyfutures


